
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Due to the pandemic we will be unable to hold our usual Nursery 

performance. However, the children would like to perform a few songs 

for parents outside on Thursday 9th December. Morning parents can 

arrive at 11.15am and stand in the playground while afternoon parents 

can arrive at 2.45am. Bring your umbrellas in case it rains! 

 

This year’s parties are on Wednesday 15th December. Your children 

will come to Nursery as normal but can wear party clothes. As usual we 

will have a very special guest (Santa) making an appearance to give gifts 

to the children. If you would like to donate some food for our parties, 

please ensure they are pre packed and are brought to Nursery 72 hours 

before the party day. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Nursery Staff 
 


